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Hello from Greenville, SC! I am writing from my inlaws’ 
comfortable house that we call home on furloughs. We 

have recently reported to churches in Illinois, Kentucky, 
and North Carolina. Every service has been special, and we 
have so much enjoyed ge� ing reaquainted with friends from 
longtime supporting churches as well as meeting new ones in 
churches we’ve visited for the fi rst time. God is good.

Because of their 
academic schedules, 

our kids are not able 
to travel with us as 
much as in previous 
furloughs—just a couple 
of times in August. But 
we are very thankful 
that we can often have 
lunch or supper together 
here at Karen Drive. 
Family times are fun!

•Thank you for praying for us during the next 
six weeks as we are in missions conferences 
and other special services in Tennessee, North 
Carolina, Indiana, Virginia, and Pennsylvania. 
What a privilege we have to report about the 
wonderful things God is doing in Spain to so 
many who are faithfully praying and giving 
for it to happen! Email us when you can—we 
love to hear from you.
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2009 Furlough openings are already limited! 
Write andy@aierdi.org or call the WWNTBM 

Offi  ce at (704) 730 1440.
Pastor & Mrs. Sawyer, (KY)
faithful friends for many years.

Manson, from Nigeria, visited recently, after receiving 
a Gospel tract on the street from two of our girls.

Waffle House is still a favorite for 
us in the wee hours of the morning, 

as we travel back from meetings!
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Thank you for everything!
Andy & Mimi Bonikowsky

•After making a few revisions on our family 
DVD (in which we use pictures & video to 
review our years of ministry in the Basque 
region of Spain) we will be ready to send it 
to all our supporting friends and churches 
that we will not be able to visit personally. 
Otherwise, if you would like to receive 
the dvd and brochure, please ask for it at 
andy@aierdi.org.
•Thank you for praying for the ministries 
that are going on back in Spain. Our co-
workers are doing an excellent job, and the 
church, Aierdi farmhouse, and printing 
ministries are moving forward. As you can 
see on the accompanying printout, we are 
starting to prepare for 
the 6th missionary teen 
retreat, which begins a 
few days after we return 
from the USA.
•We are grateful for the 
ongoing stream of visitors 
at the Goierri church. 
God continues to work in 
lives, changing them into 
the image of His Son.


